
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 8, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & FEDERAL EXPRESS 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Post Office Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 
 
Subject: NOTICE REQUIRING STATEMENT FROM SHUTTLE EXPRESS 
 

RE: In re Application of SeaTac Shuttle, LLC, d/b/a Whidbey-
SeaTac Shuttle, for extension of authority under Certificate  
No. C-1077, for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
to operate motor vehicles in furnishing passenger and express 
service as an auto transportation company, Docket TC-090118. 

 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Please accept this electronic filing as response due Monday, June 8, 2009, at 
5:00PM. our (4) hard copies of this statement will follow via Federal Express.  
 
     Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
     Jimy Sherrell  
     CEO/President 
 
 
cc w/enc: SeaTac Shuttle, LLC 
  David L. Rice, P.C. 


